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NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 28, 2020 
 
 
Lincoln City Asks Homeowners to Abide by the Governor’s Orders  
 
LINCOLN CITY, Oregon- The City of Lincoln City is sending correspondence to 
homeowners advising them to abide by Governor Brown’s “stay at home” directive.  
“It is essential to the health, safety, and welfare of the State of Oregon during the 
ongoing state of emergency that, to the maximum extent possible, individuals stay at 
home or at their place of residence.”  (Executive Order 20-12) 
 
The correspondence also advises homeowners to restrict their travel as directed by 
Governor Brown.  “Individuals are directed to minimize travel, other than essential 
travel to or from a home, residency, or workplace; for obtaining or providing food 
shelter, essential consumer needs, education, health care, or emergency services.”  
(Executive Order 20-12) 
 
The City of Lincoln City encourages everyone to abide by these directives in order to 
minimize the spread of the coronavirus. 
 
 
 
 
 


